Tail-Gating Policy
Curry Athletics - ALL Sports 2022-23

As we prepare for another exciting sports action season at Curry College, we would like to provide you and
your friends the opportunity to tailgate after athletic events if you choose.

We ask that you follow the following guidelines as you support our student athletics while at the same time
maintaining an atmosphere appropriate to NCAA Division III Athletics “Be Loud, Be Proud, Be Positive”
model and the Mission of the College

Location: Athletic Fields Lot (Football, Soccer, Lacrosse, Softball, Baseball)
Tennis Court Parking Lot: (Tennis teams)

e ALL tailgating at D. Forbes Will Athletic complex will take place in a designated area
between the Ticket booth and the Softball Field scoreboard.

e ALL tailgating at the Tennis Courts parking Lot will take place in the back half of the
parking lot closer to the portable rest room.

Time Frame:
e Tailgating can start 2 hours prior to the start of the game.

¢ You will need to vacate the parking lot and enter the field area 30 minutes after the game
starts (parking lot will be cleared)

e You will also be asked to vacate the parking lot at the start of the second half.
e You are welcome to stay up to 1 hour after the game.

Alcohol: Alcohol is NOT allowed at tailgates —-We ask for your understanding as we attempt to keep the
campus as safe and family friendly as possible.

Clean- Up- We thank you in advance — Please leave the area you tailgate clean and ready for the
next groups use — Please take out anything you bring in (trash — etc.)

Cooking: gas grills allowed, no charcoal or open flames.

Stadium Use: No cooking, coolers or backpacks will be allowed beyond the gates.

Pets:  No Pets Allowed
We hope these considerations will provide a safe and enjoyable environment for everyone to support our teams.
Curry College reserves the right to remove any individual who is not in compliance with the Tail-Gating

Policy and/or is disturbing the overall environment of the contest.

If you have questions and/or comments about the policy, or simply want to touch base before your arrival,
please contact Chief Paul King at 617-333-2232 or paul.king@post03.curry.edu.
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